
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

July 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

New Class Teachers 

 

On Friday afternoon the children will be meeting their new teachers.  There will be two classes in 

Years 3, 5 and 6 three in Reception, Years 1, 2 and 4. There are additional morning teachers in 

Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6, to enable the children to continue to be taught in smaller classes for 

English and Maths.  In Reception and Year 1, additional learning support assistants support the 

children within their classes/sets. 

 

A lot of factors were taken into consideration when organising the classes.  As all year groups are 

full with a waiting list, we are unable to accommodate any requests to change children’s classes. 

 

Miss Graham and Mr Keys are joining Northwick Park from Leigh Beck.  Mrs Whiston.  Miss 

Cramer and Mrs Buckle will be on maternity leave and Miss Hurley and Mrs Kelly are 

transferring to Leigh Beck in September. 

 

I am also pleased to welcome three new teachers to the school Miss Dickinson, Miss Gillbe and 

Mr Long. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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